BOAN April 15, 1859

North Carolina Medical Board

Eleanor E. Greene, MD: President | Timothy E. Lietz, MD: President-Elect | Barbara E. Walker, DO: Secretary/Treasurer

December 20, 2016

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Dr. Chad Daniel Howard 1144 N. Road Street Elizabeth City, NC 27909

Re: License Surrender

Dear Dr. Howard:

This will acknowledge receipt of your Voluntary Surrender Form of December 19, 2016. The surrender of your license to practice medicine (license number 200200125) issued by the North Carolina Medical Board becomes a public record according to North Carolina law. You are required to reapply if you wish to reinstate your license.

Should you have questions regarding this matter, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

R. David Henderson

Chief Executive Officer

P. Davil Hunderson

RDH:jo

cc: Reed N Fountain, Esq.